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¥r. Theodore D. Benjamin

Regents Educational Television Project
220 Bast 42d Street

New York 17, New York

Dear Mr, Benjamin

Your request for a presentation on "space medicine" is in complete
accord with the Air Force pelicy of keeping people informed of our
mission and the various programs in which we are engaged, The
relatively new and vital field of aercspace medicine is most appro-
priate in a project such as yours. This, or any field of science,
can only continue to advance as new people are interested in it and
contribute te it,

We would consider it a privilege to bring a television presentation

on aerospace medicine tc the students of the New York City Metropolitan
Area. A panel type presentation is being contemplated, and two out-
standing flight surgeons from the Aercospace Medicine Division will be
available to make the presentation. They would bring the appropriate
materials with them. I have asked Major Charles A. Berry, USAF, MNC,

of the Aerospace Medicire Division to serve as a point of contact for
determining the scope of the program and working out the necessary
details. Please contact him concerning the time of the program, etc,

My best wishes for success in your educational television programs.
Sincerely
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